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Advisory To Shipping No. A-52-2023 
 
 
December 1, 2023 

TO:  All Shipping Agents, Owners, and Operators 

SUBJECT: Additional Auction Slot in the Neopanamax Locks for Full Container Vessels and Other 
Changes to the Transit Reservation System    

 
Beginning December 3, 2023, the Panama Canal Authority (ACP) will be offering a special auction slot in 
the Neopanamax Locks. This additional slot will be offered on the days determined by the ACP and for a 
limited time only, depending on the level of Gatun Lake and rainfall projections for the upcoming weeks.  
 
This special auction will be available to Neopanamax full container vessels that have already arrived at 
Canal waters, and do not have a booking slot.  The specific conditions that interested vessels must meet 
in order to participate in this auction will be announced three (3) days prior to the transit date. The 
auction will be held two (2) days prior to the transit date, and the initial bid for this auction will be 
$93,500.00.  
 
The first special auction under this measure will be held on December 3, 2023, for transit date December 
5, 2023.  For this auction, only full container vessels that arrived prior to 2400 hours on November 30, 
2023, and that have not acquired booking slot, will be eligible to participate.   
 
In addition, the 14 days limitation between booked date and transit date announced in Advisory to 
Shipping A-51-2023, will not apply to full container vessels (Panamax and Neopanamax) that have already 
arrived at Canal waters. These vessels may be scheduled for transit prior to their reserved transit date.   
The order in which these vessels will be considered for transit will be based on arrival. 
 
For any inquiries regarding these rules, please contact our Customer Service office at the following email 
address: customerservice@pancanal.com  
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED 
 
Boris Moreno Vásquez 
Vice President for Operations 
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